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Bibby Stockholm Fire Safety information 

 
 

Query and Response: 
  

1. Has DWFRS conducted a fire safety inspection of the Bibby Stockholm? 

DWFRS has conducted a fire safety audit of the Bibby Stockholm Barge. 
  

2. If yes, please state a) the date the inspection was conducted b) the 
outcome/score of the inspection 

The date of the audit was 10th August 2023.  Please see the attached 
documents for the outcomes of this inspection. 

  
3. Please also provide a copy of the paperwork completed by DWFRS as part of 

the inspection.  

Please find attached a copy of the letter produced as a result of the fire 
safety audit which was carried out on the 10th August 2023. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 04, September 2023 


